
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Meets Iraqi Orphans Home Head, Emphasizes Support for Social
Projects

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers' Alliance, met with Mr. Hisham Al-

Dhahabi, the head of the Iraqi House for Orphan Care, and expressed appreciation for the

valuable services provided by the institution.

His Eminence highlighted the significant impact of orphan support on individuals and society,

as well as its great reward in the sight of God. H.E. called for supporting these institutions

and social initiatives, emphasizing their ability to reach those whom state institutions may

not always be able to assist.

H.E. clarified that orphan support is not limited to providing financial aid but represents a

comprehensive  project  addressing  psychological,  educational,  developmental,  and  economic

dimensions. H.E. stressed the importance of promoting education, identifying talents, and

engaging orphans in training and development programs to enhance their potential.

Additionally,  H.E.  emphasized  the  necessity  of  integration  with  state  institutions,  as

collaborative efforts consistently produce the best outcomes for the benefit of targeted

groups.


